NOEL AND REYNA GÓMEZ



We would like to tell you some good news. We have established a base and center in the village of El Duraznal to visit the 15 communities around it. With God's help and your help, we will plant new churches there. These villages are in Guajiquiro, in the Department of La Paz, in the mountains where the native tribe of the Lencas lived.



God willing, we will build a center in El Duraznal for training local Christian leaders, and for people who want to do missionary work for a time there. We ask for your prayers for this project in El Duraznal.



Dear friends, it's a pleasure to share this news with you.

We would like to thank

God for His presence in our lives and ministries. Also, we would like to thank you for your prayers and your giving to World Reach. Thank you for taking on the work of God, and fulfilling it together with God and us.



PRAYER REQUESTS

Pray that God will give us his grace with the people that we will work with.

Protection and provision for our daily needs.

2

For God to provide the money necessary to build and finish all our projects.

That God would provide for us a vehicle that is a 4x4, so we can go into the mountains.





That God will give us health and strength.

We shared with you that we desire to plant churches in the mountains.

For the glory of God, we have already started in a village called Quesuntega, where the gospel has been preached and there are many Christians. The meetings in the small houses are not enough. That's why we have decided to build a building big enough so that it could also be a church there in Quesuntega.



Of course, I can't leave out our sister,
Amilda Gómez, the leader of the village.
She has donated the land for the
building. Let's praise God for sister
Amilda, who gave the piece of land,
and pray that God will provide for her and
her family. Please pray that God will
provide the money to finish this new
building.







This will be the first church planted by God and us. We would also like to buy a horse.
This will help us get to the villages that we can only reach on horseback. We pray we can purchase a missionary horse!
Pray that many people will hear His Word and put their trust in Jesus Christ.

PO Box 26155, Birmingham, AL 35260 • info@world-reach.org • (205) 979-2400 • world-reach.org

Recently, we started the remodeling of the kitchen and apartments in Centro Familiar Cristiano. This will be a place to receive the Mobile Bible Institute's students in order to train pastors and leaders from all over the country. I ask for your prayers, that God will continue to provide what we need to finish this project and start the training.





The scholarship program is still running.
We are still hoping for funds for scholarships next year. The cost per child is \$80 for the entire year. The Children's Nutrition Center is also running with 40 children who receive two meals a week.
Please pray that God will continue to provide.

Dear brothers and sisters, may the grace of my God be with you always!

In Christ,

Noel and Reyna

ngomez@world-reach.org



https://world-reach.org/en/missionary/noel-reina-gomez/